
Yau Ma Tei Multi-storey Car Park to
cease operation from January 1

     The Transport Department (TD) today (December 30) reminded members of
the public that the Yau Ma Tei Multi-storey Car Park will be fully closed and
cease operation permanently from January 1, 2021 (Friday), in order to
facilitate the construction of the Central Kowloon Route by the Highways
Department.
 
     Starting from noon on December 31 (Thursday), no entry of vehicles for
hourly parking will be allowed by the Car Park contractor, while holders of
valid monthly parking tickets can continue to enter and park their vehicles
at the Car Park until its closure. All Car Park users are reminded to remove
their vehicles from the Car Park before the closure time. Any vehicles found
parked in the Car Park after 12.01am on January 1, 2021, will be towed away.
Owners or drivers of the vehicles concerned should pay the appropriate
parking and towing fees.
 
     Notices have been displayed in the Car Park to inform users of the
closure arrangements.
 
     Motorists can use TD's mobile application "HKeMobility" to locate the
car parks and on-street parking spaces in the Yau Ma Tei, Jordan and Mong Kok
areas, and obtain the real-time parking vacancy information of some of the
car parks, in order to find suitable parking spaces.
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